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BACK TO SCHOOL MESSAGE 2024 

 

As we eagerly anticipate the imminent 
revelation of the 2023 matric results scheduled 
for January 18, 2024, a prevailing confidence 
resonates within our community, suggesting 
that our matric class has likely exhibited 

commendable performance. 
 
While the specific outcomes remain 
undisclosed, the prevailing optimism serves as 
a profound wellspring of inspiration as we 

embark upon a fresh school year, teeming with opportunities 
and avenues for academic growth and excellence. 
 
In extending our gratitude, we wish to express our deep 
appreciation to the devoted cadre of educators, support staff, 
and parents whose steadfast commitment has been pivotal in 

nurturing the next generation of scholars. Your unwavering 
contributions to the educational journey of our students are 
truly invaluable, shaping their futures in profound ways. 
 
Let us collectively persist in our commitment to investing in 
education, ensuring that our students are not only academically 
enriched but also provided with the indispensable tools and 
unwavering support necessary for their holistic development.  
 
As we raise a collective toast to the new academic year, let it 
symbolize a shared commitment to fostering an environment 

characterized by continual learning, unparalleled achievements, 
and widespread success throughout our vibrant community. 
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Gauteng West has once-more made us proud and are a 
collective of efforts and courage focused on the growth, 
development of our communities more especially our class of 
2023. 
 
Congratulations to those who have made it. Let us not forget 
that we are creating a nation of lifelong learners. We also 
should at all times acknowledge the valuable support provided 

to our learners for that we need to remain grateful. 
 
 
CLLR T M BOVUNGANA 
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